
Empire State Building New Observatory

 
Remember your last trip to The Empire State Building? You may not recognize the observation deck on the 102nd
floor. Curious? Aren't we all! It's open to the public, or at least will be soon. When? This Saturday, October 12,
2019.
 

 

 

 
Floor Covering Media is
a social media network.

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HvB5tKHRWCs
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HvB5tKHRWCs
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